Attention Juniors and Seniors!

Kenston High School PROM will be Saturday, May 6th at The Bertram in Aurora.

Prom is for SENIORS and JUNIORS only
e OUTSIDE KENSTON GUESTS are allowed with approved guest forms (see
below)
e Underclassman KHS students are permitted as dates only.

TICKETS & GUEST INFORMATION

Tickets will be sold online, using Hometown ticketing, beginning Monday, April 3 and
end Thursday, April 13th. Tickets are $70 per person.

Seating sign-ups will take place the following week (April 17-April 21) during lunch.

**IMPORTANT REMINDER: PLEASE READ!!*****

If you are bringing an outside guest, you must complete a guest form with the correct
signatures BEFORE purchasing your tickets. Guest forms are available to print at this
link:
https://www.kenstonhs.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/DANCE-Revised-2021-FORM.p
df. You may also pick one up in the main office.

DINNER DETAILS:

Check-in will begin at 5:30pm, a buffet dinner will be served at 6:30 pm, and the event
will end at 10 pm.

A buffet dinner will be served with the maximum seating being 10-12 people per table.

The buffet dinner includes a vegetarian/vegan option and all dishes are GF.
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